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 Community Education has kicked off the Holiday giving campaign, starting with 

our October coat drive.  To date, we have received 10 new coats from donors around 

the Harvey community, including South Suburban College.  

 

 Community Education helped celebrate the retirement of South Suburban College 

Jane Stocker.  Ms. Stocker was the Director of Community Education and Adult 

Education for the college and a great supporter of Harvey Public Schools, District 

152.  South Suburban College will continue their Community Education program 

but the replacement for Mrs. Stocker has yet to be determined.  

 

 Parents and Community members will be able to view last month’s Dr. Maya 

Angelou celebration on Harvey Access Cable channel 19 or you may check out the 

copy of the DVD with Ms. Bolton in the Community Education office. 

 

 Community Education attended the Gala for My Joyful Heart organization.  My 

Joyful Heart is an organization that help support the over 190 students from our 

district.  It’s always a honor to celebrate with them as they, so generously, gives to 

our students. 

 

 The Community Education department is committed to making sure the community 

is aware of all upcoming events and activities. They are as follows: 

 

 Heather Health Care Annual Halloween Adventure 

 Friday, October 31
st
 3:00pm-5:00pm 15600 Honore 708-333-9550 

 

 Harvey Park District Hip Hop Classes @Holmes Park 

 Wednesdays, Sept.30-Nov. 30; 5:30pm-6:30pm- Ages 9-Adults 

 

 Harvey Park District Cheer @Holmes Park 

 Tuesday, October 7
th
- Nov 11

th
   @6:15pm-7:15pm-Ages 7-14 

 

 Harvey Park District Halloween Celebration @Gloria Taylor Park 

 Friday, October 31
st
 from 4pm-7pm 

 

 Harvey Park District Halloween House@ Holmes Park 

 Oct 30 from 6pm-9pm & Oct 31 from 6pm-10pm Ages: 5-12. Cost $3 
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